Ryan, Meghan ‘\ét-/\

From: Rach Gmail <rzkellar@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 4:14 PM
To: Vendor LACO 3

Subject: Reschedual

Hi,

It is evident we need to reschedual the commision meeting... | have been trying all week to touch base.. we want to
review the photos that will be presented... it is our personal homesite | want to make sure there arent photos of my
cars, kids, along with intellectual property involved with our Cannabis Culitvation Operation. Also the staff report says
we have breached our settlement with Jon Ford but that is not the case. As we discussee in our jan 10 meeting, we did
corrective action to prevent environmental degradation from leaving that portion of the property unfinished. The
grading work is not finished we have been maintaining it and waiting through this entire process. Listing restoring the
land as a condition of our cannabis permit is unfounded and not environmentally responsible. Because this was thrown
at us last minute i do not believe we should continue with the planning commision decision tonight. We need to
schedual another meeting at the dept to discuss the difference of opinion you have than what we last agreed to at our
jan 10 metting and come to a unanimous decision to go into the planning commision with. | will meet you at the
courthouse to confirm if | do not hear back Thanks Rachel

Sent from my iPhone



